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What was discussed?


· Success of the Halloween disco and the possibility of further fundraising events. Children were told about the Year 4 Christmas Fair.
· Book Swap will take place in January 2023.
· Selling poppies – stickers and paper ones. Children won’t be able to attach it by pin so will need to put it through a button hole.
· Christmas boxes and chocolate tombola
School Council members present:

All present
Time and date of the meeting:

Friday 21st October 12.50pm
Meeting Minutes

Next steps:

· Go back and tell classmates about the poppies and talk to teachers about the schedule of who will sell the poppies in each year group.
· Inform the children in assembly about the poppies for sale.
· Nothing will happen with the Christmas boxes and tombola yet but teachers will be informed about it in a few weeks.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Switch Off Fortnight in November
When and where is the next meeting?
Monday 7th November at 12:50pm 
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